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NCIC MANUALS UPDATED 

The NCIC Operating Manual and NCIC Code Manual have been updated on the LEADS 3.0 website, 
https://isp.illinois.gov/LawEnforcement/LEADS3dot0.   If agencies/users bookmark the LEADS 3.0 
portion of the ISP website, it is recommended to refresh the page to ensure obtaining the most 
up to date information on the site. Refreshing the website frequently is encouraged, as the ISP 
LEADS Administration updates the website on a continual basis when needed.  

 
If you have any other questions or issues, please contact the ISP Help Desk by either 
emailing your questions to ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov or by calling 866/LEADS-00.   
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